
Mr Wilson’s Weekly Message 

 

Newsletter 

06.09.2024 

I would like to begin by welcoming back all pupils, parents and 

staff. I hope you have all had a fantastic summer break and 

are as excited as I am to begin the new school year. I would 

like to extend my welcome to all new pupils and parents join-

ing us. After another year of fantastic results, the phone has not 

stopped ringing with parents enquiring about potential places 

for their children. It has been lovely to see so many new starters 

over the past couple of days already settled in and thriving.  

With the new academic year now well and truly underway, we at The Hurlingham 

Academy have got straight back to what we do best: teaching and learning. It has 

been such a pleasure to walk around the school this week and see wonderfully calm, fo-

cused classrooms led by passionate, expert teachers. All pupils have come back ready 

to learn and teachers have been incredibly impressed with their positivity and engage-

ment in class, despite the rather wet weather!  

I cannot express just how delighted I am to begin the new academic year. September 

brings such excitement at the possibilities that lie ahead. I said to the staff body on Mon-

day that I think this is going to be a record breaking year for The Hurlingham Academy, 

and I really do believe it. I hope all pupils make the most of the opportunities offered to 

them over the upcoming year, and I look forward  to sharing many more positives with 

you all over the week, term and academic year.  

Year 7 Induction Schedule 

We would like to remind all parents of year 7 pupils that our induction schedule means 

some slightly altered timings to the school day over the next couple of weeks. The in-

duction schedule for Year 7 students ONLY is as follows: 
  

Week beginning 9th September 

Year 7 PREP (Compulsory) Monday to Thursday 3:30pm – 4:30pm. School to finish  

     at 4:30pm.  

  
Week beginning 16th September 

Year 7 PREP (Compulsory) Monday to Thursday 3:30pm – 4:30pm. School to finish  

     at 4:30pm.  

 
Week beginning 23rd September 

Year 7 Clubs (Compulsory) every Monday from 3:30pm – 4:30pm. School to finish  

     at 4:30pm on Mondays only.  

Study skills every Thursday 3:15pm– 3:40pm 



Mind Bulletin  



Mind Bulletin  



A message from the Heads of Year  

Welcome, Year 7! We are absolutely delighted to have you join our 

school community. Your incredible manners and fantastic concentration 

in your initial lessons have already given a wonderful first impression. As 

you embark on this exciting new chapter, we are eager to see all the 

amazing things you will achieve throughout the year. Here’s to a year 

full of new friendships, exciting learning opportunities, and memorable 

experiences. We look forward to supporting you every step of the way 

and watching you thrive! 

 

Welcome back, Year 8! I hope you had a restful and enjoyable break, 

and are now feeling energised for the exciting year ahead. This year 

will bring new challenges to grow both academically and personally, 

as you take on new opportunities and responsibilities, such as the First 

Give charity project and student receptionist role.  I am incredibly excit-

ed to be working with each of you and look forward to celebrating the 

successes you will bring over the year!  

Welcome back, Year 9! 

We hope you had a fantastic break and are ready to dive into an ex-

citing and important year. This is your final year of Key Stage 3, and it’s 

time to focus on being the absolute best version of yourselves. I am very 

excited for the upcoming Year and very much looking forward to being 

your new Head of Year. Let's have a great year, working hard towards 

graduating from KS3 and stepping into your next big challenge - KS4!.' 

 

A huge welcome back to Year 10. I hope you have had a fantastic 

summer and are feeling well rested and ready to work hard. It has been 

an absolute pleasure to see you all return with such maturity and focus. 

This year will be a big one as you begin preparing for your GCSEs and 

learning the core content across your selected subjects. I am incredibly 

excited to see what you are able achieve this year inside and outside 

of the classroom. Wishing you the very best of luck - we are all rooting 

for you! 

 

Well done to Y11 for a fantastic first few days back to school this 

week. They have hit the ground running brilliantly, and Ms Quinton 

and I have been very pleased with their attitudes so far. There has 

been brilliant enthusiasm towards Intervention already, and we look 



Description Date Time 

Line up for all pupils  Monday 9th September 8:25am 

Whole school assembly Monday 9th September 8:30-9:00 

Year 7 Prep Monday 9th – Thursday 12th September 15:30 - 16:30 

Year 7 Prep Monday 16th – Thursday 19th September 15:30 - 16:30 

Year 10 Geography field trip Friday 13th September All day 

Year 8 Royal Institute visit Friday 13th September 9:00-13:00 

Key dates for weeks beginning 9th and 16th September 

Welcome Year 7 

We would like to say a warm welcome to all year 7 

pupils who have joined us. It has been fantastic to 

see you all settle in so quickly and we are hugely 

excited to see you all  reaching your full potential 

over the course of your five year journey at The 

Hurlingham Academy. 


